Schmenk, Colin R -DNR

From: Matt Michalski <mattm@metcohg.com>

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 2:00 PM

To: Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR

Subject: Korth Property (BRRTS# 03-45-002078) and Keller Property (BRRTS# 02-38-560993)
Roxanne,

METCO has a Geoprobe project for the Korth Property scheduled for next week April 10 and 11th. We will also be
completing the Geoprobe borings and collecting groundwater samples at the Keller Property site on April 12th.

Thank you,

Matt Michalski

METCO - Hydrogeologist
mattm@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com




